
2019 Wellness Policy Updates 

The wellness committee met many times in the 2018-19 school 
year. The committee closely analyzed the survey and its results, 
and updated the survey based on the committee’s findings.  

Building principals will administrate the baseline survey in early 
fall 2019. This will give administrators a framework for 
implementing building initiatives for the 2019-2020 school year. 

The wellness committee is developing a web page for 
principals, which will serve as a resource for ideas, 
announcements, and activities. The website will be updated 
monthly. Some of these activities will be in partnership with St 
Mary’s and Mercy Elite.  

We look forward to the implementation in 2019-2020. 

 


